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Respectfully request your support of House Bill HB2314 ,lane splitting is working well
in Califonia and the rest.of the world and I think it's time for Oregon to take advantage
of this procedure to help traffic congestion and save motorcyclist lives.
Thank You
Angus

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S9, an AT&T 5G Evolution smartphone
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